
Fall 2008 SVT IAC meeting 
Dec. 2008 
 
Start:  Approximately  3 pm 
End:  Approximately 6 pm 
 
IAC members present 
David Cook, David Hilbern, Claire Kiedrowski, Joe McNichols, David Titcomb, Ken Roy, Shep Shepherd 
Carlton Brown, Knud Hermansen, Ray Hintz 
 
Previous meeting minutes were approved. 
 
Ken Roy was recognized for his contributions as this was his last meeting due to a job change. 
 
The findings of the fall ABET visit were discussed.  The strength of IAC was recognized by ABET. 
 
The non-faculty then met with SVT students from all years of undergraduate education. 
 
The students showed enthusiasm and are satisfied with their education.  Equipment and facilities were 
deemed acceptable by the students.  Some seniors wanted more individual work in capstone (3-1-09 – this 
has been implemented). 
 
Scott Dunning then provided a tour of the area for the future photogrammetry lab.  It was decided to select 
the second floor area of the Advanced Manufacturing Center as opposed to the alternative of the first floor 
in that building. 


